
1963-2018  
63-97 Banting Jr. Sec.     97-present Banting Middle 

Celebration of Banting  

Middle School and 

Banting Jr. Secondary  

 BANTING  
 REUNION   
    THURSDAY  
     JUNE 21, 2018    
4:00– 9:00PM 
Doors open at 3:30PM 
                  AT 

820 BANTING ST. 
COQUITLAM 

   Hors d’oeuvres,  BBQ, memorabilia sale, guest speakers, slideshows     

   from yesteryear, silent auction, music, school tours, cash bar, legacy  

   displays,  photo booth, good friends and many memories. 

Inviting all former Banting students, staff, parents and 
friends.  We are expecting to open the “new” Banting 

sometime in Fall 2018.  This will be the last chance to see 
and spend some time in the “old” Banting. 

• Due to construction, parking is limited.  Miller Park lot has some  

     extra space at the North end.  Please plan accordingly. 

• Pay BBQ has hot dogs and hamburgers . 

• Please pass this information on—thank you. 

            Banting Reunion 

      FORMAL PROGRAM 

 3:30 - 5:00  Hors d’oeurvres           5:00  BBQ begins            5:00 Cash Bar opens 

 4:30 - Speeches from dignitaries and honoured guests 

 School District #43 Board of Education Chair Kerri Palmer Isaak 

 School District #43 Superintendent Patricia Gartland 

 Former Banting principals  Dan Derpak (94–99) and Steve Rodgers (99–03)   

 


